
 
 

CITY OF AUBURN 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Auburn, Maine, will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, July 31, 2017 at 6:30 P.M. at the Central Maine Community College auditorium 

located in Kirk Hall, 1250 Turner Street, Auburn, Maine. The purpose of the public 

hearing is to receive public comments on the proposed consolidation agreement of the 

cities of Auburn and Lewiston which will go before Auburn voters in a Special Municipal 

Referendum Election to be held on Tuesday, November 7, 2017 in accordance to Title 

30-A §2152 (4).  

 

A copy of the proposed agreement can be found at the Auburn Public Library, or on line 

by going to: 
http://newlacharter.ning.com/reference/document-set-delivered-to-cities-june-30-2017. 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an 

opportunity to be heard at that time. In order to accommodate all of those who would like 

to speak, comments may be limited to 3-5 minutes each. 
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